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Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

From: Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD
Sent: Monday, August 12, 2019 10:21 AM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD
Cc: Bustamante, Amalia, EMNRD
Subject: RE: 2RP-5569

Mike, the OCD database shows BLM as surface owner at the Lat/Long coordinates for this C-141.  

 
The environmental map shows this👇👇👇 
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Mr. Gant says the land is privately owned by the Howell Ranch. Is there any chance that the OCD database is wrong or 

outdated? Please advise 🤷. Thanks.  
 
 
 

From: Bustamante, Amalia, EMNRD <Amalia.Bustamante@state.nm.us>  
Sent: Monday, August 12, 2019 9:28 AM 
To: mgant@lucid-energy.com 
Cc: Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD <Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us>; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us> 
Subject: FW: 2RP-5569 
 
Victoria, 
 
Would you please reply to Mr. Gant’s question below.  😊   Thank you.  
 
Mr. Gant, I only process initial C-141’s for our Environmental team. I am directing your question to Mrs. 
Venegas.   
 
 
Thanks, 
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Amalia Bustamante 
EMNRD-Oil Conservation Division-District II 
575-748-1283 EXT. 113 
 
 

From: Michael Gant <MGant@lucid-energy.com>  
Sent: Monday, August 12, 2019 8:14 AM 
To: Bustamante, Amalia, EMNRD <Amalia.Bustamante@state.nm.us> 
Cc: Glen Blake <GBlake@lucid-energy.com> 
Subject: 2RP-5569 
 
Amalia, 
 
I double-checked my surface ownership map and it is currently indicating that the location referenced in this Julie #1 C-
141 is still privately owned by the Howell Ranch. Could you please confirm that this section is federally owned or not? If 
this is true, I have some bad news for Mrs. Howell. 
 
Thanks 
 
 
Michael Gant 
Environmental Field Coordinator 
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